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 KEITH CLARK,

-2 - - February 10, 1976

The Committee for Purchase from the Blind and Severely Handicapped was
established by an Act of Congress for the purpose of aiding handicapped
people and the Committee is, therefore, supposed to grant contracts to
workshops having at lTeast 75% of its employees so handicapped. There has
never been any prbof available or supplied by the Committee to indicate
such compliance.

As further background indicating overall damage to the office products
industry, we are attaching pertinent correspondence from Mr. Bruce McLellan,
Director of Government Relations of the National Office Products Association,
statistics furnished by the Acting Commissioner of the General Services
Administration to the National Office Products Association, and an interview
with Mr. Fletcher, Director of the Committee for Purchase from the Blind

and Severely Handicapped by an office products publication. It is most
significant that "upwards of 80% of the revenue expended by GSA in Committee
purchases in Federal Year 1975 was lost by the office products industry.’'

This should present a comprehensive picture’of the entire situation. To
date no office products manufacturer has been able to get a sympathetic
consideration by any govermment official or agency of the damage being
caused by this excessive program. .

Cordially,

R. L. Nevin
President
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of
Keith Clark, Inc.




















































































